From:

Sent: 13 January 2019 09:12

To: ~WEB Local Plan

Subject: Local plan-DURO010 - DUR013

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write with regard to the promotion by Bell Cornwall to develop the sites mentioned above
(PS29) which SDC have allowed to be put into their Emerging Strategy Paper.

This site has already been refused permission. The infrastructure around the sites is
simply not sufficient to sustain even more development. The roads are already busy and
narrow; the access through Dursley is congested especially at peak times; the road toward
Uley and through it is also narrow and busy; many creatures would lose more of their
habitats; the beautiful scenery and countryside would be destroyed forever. Surely there
are other areas with better infrastructure already in existence which would be preferable
to build housing that is affordable.

Please take into account the thoughts of local people whose life would be effected so
detrimentally by these plans.

Yours faithfully,

Please would you send confirmation to confirm receipt of this email.

Sent from my iPhone



